
 

 

 

        Road Closure:   Dudley St – June 1&2  

 

Victoria’s Regional Rail Link project team has advised that there will be a series of weekend lane 

closures on sections of Dudley St, on the North West side of Etihad Stadium. 

The closures, which will prevent access to Dudley St between Spencer St and Wurrundjeri Way, 

come into effect this weekend.   

Etihad Stadium has been advised that there will be additional Dudley St closures at intervals during 

the remainder of the AFL season. We will advise of the closures prior to the applicable rounds of AFL 

matches. 

The Rail Link Communications team recommends that motorists attending the following AFL 

matches seek alternative routes: 

 Carlton v GWS Giants  - Saturday, June 1, commencing at 1.45pm  

 North Melbourne v St Kilda – Sunday, June 2, commencing at 4.40pm 

Etihad Stadium management apologises for the inconvenience but wishes to point out that while it 

was consulted about the Dudley St closure, it had no control over the works being undertaken 

during the AFL season. 

 

Bill Lane  

Communications Manager 

Etihad Stadium 


